
Do you love new music? Looking for a free & fun activity this summer? 

Check out the Cabrillo Festival 

STUDENT STAFF PROGRAM!

The Cabrillo Festival’s Student Staff Program is a two-
week, student-run music immersion program. This 
program is completely free, and designed for students 
age 16-24 of all musical backgrounds and levels who 
want to have a profound musical experience. This 
includes interaction with professional musicians, brilliant 
composers, and access to the phenomenal orchestra 
concerts for which the Cabrillo Festival is known. And to 
top it all off, the Student Staff presents and performs a 
concert of original chamber works at the Santa Cruz Civic 
Auditorium during the Festival season! 

AS A STUDENT STAFFER, YOU’LL ENJOY:

• Free admission to Cabrillo Festival performances 
as concert ushers  

• Free workshops and discussions with world-class 
conductors, composers, and musicians  

• Opportunity to compose, perform, and/or conduct 
music for the Student Staff Ensemble concert 

• A variety of fun social events

REQUIREMENTS: 
• Be age 16-24, currently enrolled in school, and 

fully vaccinated (proof required)*

• Usher five Cabrillo Festival concerts: 


August 4, 5, 6, 12, and 13 at the Santa Cruz Civic 

• Attend two mandatory meetings:  

Program Orientation: Mon. June 19 at 10:30am 
Usher Orientation: Sat. July 29 at 10:30am 

JULY 30 – AUGUST 13, 2023


INFO & INTEREST FORM: http://bit.ly/StudentStaff

PHONE: 831.426.6966 
EMAIL: studentstaff@cabrillomusic.org 

*COVID-19: Cabrillo Festival will follow CDC guidelines 
for safety, and will require that all musicians, artists, staff, 
hosts and volunteers be fully vaccinated; additionally, 
masking and testing protocols may be implemented 
should conditions require. 

Space is limited! Reserve your spot right away!

“A student should consider the Student Staff Program 
of the Cabrillo Festival to immerse themself in the 
contemporary music world. That’s what this festival is 
all about. There is NO prerequisite. You can just join to 
find out what this world is like.”—A Past Student Staffer


